
To: Anchorage independent Board of Education

From: Sharla Six, Superintendent

Date: October 21, 2024

Subject: Donations for FY 2024-2025

Per Board Policy #03.1322, we are required to annually report to the Board any gifts or donations.

This should serve as notification to the Board that we have received the following gifts/donations.

Board of Education:

-$                     

Anchorage School:

7/8/2024 Ron Clark Academy 5,000.00$           APTA

9/19/2024 APTA Gives and APTA Sharks 926.70$              APTA

10/10/2024 APTA Gives and PD $3,023.95 APTA

8,950.65$           

FOR YOUR INFORMATION

C:\Users\prindle.hinton\Documents\Board Meetings\October 30, 2024\Donations to Board for FY 2024-2025


